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From: Geoff Munn

Sent: 15 May 2018 20:31

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Re: A21 Rail crossing

On Tue, 15 May 2018, 11:50 TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT,
<ITRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Mr Munn,

Thank you for your e-mail, In order to formally register your objection we require a postal address.

Many thanks

Shenaz Choudhary

Ms Shenaz Choudhary | Transport Works Act Order, Department for Transport
1/14 | 020 7944 6848 |

From: Geoff Munn [mailto

Sent: 12 May 2018 13:14

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTAN DWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: A21 Rail crossing

Dear Sir/Madam,

Unless the rail crossing is put into a tunnel under the road this must be a non starter. When Hastings get its
long overdue dualing all the way to the M25 anything that would slow or disrupt traffic flow will result in
more congestion in the villages around and even more accidents.

Regards



